
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

14th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Another busy week at Eastfield, on Monday our Year 6 set off on their 5 day PGL residential to Liddington. We are 

delighted to be able to provide these opportunities again to our children as the last time we were able to send Y6 on 

residential was in 2019! Residentials and visits are an important part of our school value ‘opportunity.’ A big thank you 

to Miss Jones, Mrs Hylton, Miss Whitehouse and Miss Tour for giving up their own time and their own families to 

accompany our children to PGL, they definitely show the ‘Eastfield Above and Beyond!’ 
 

Also on Monday, we saw a ‘sea of yellow,’ the school was like a ray of sunshine and we definitely  

learnt that ‘it is ok to not be ok!’ Thank you for all your support with wearing yellow and also for  

your very kind donations to Young Minds #Hello Yellow campaign.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

– well done!  Class 1  Millie-Rose D 

Class 2  Leo Y 

Class 3  Zyron W 

Class 4  Harveen K 

Class 5  Victor L 

Class 6  Satveer S G 

Class 7  Jensen M 

Class 8  Charleigh W 

Class 9  Izabela D 

Class 10  Ceira-Ellesse F 

Class 11  Yusef M 

Class 12  Rajveer S 

School Dinners (Next week) - Week 1 

(Week beginning 17th October)  
Monday – Jacket Potatoes with various fillings and mixed salad 

Tuesday – Chicken curry / veggie curry with rice, naan bread 

and sweetcorn / green beans 

Wednesday – Chicken pasta bake / Veggie Italian pasta bake 

with garlic bread and salad 

Thursday – Cottage pie / Veggie Cottage pie with carrots and 

broccoli  

Friday – Fish fingers / Pizza whirls with chips, peas, and 

sweetcorn   

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

 

 

 
 

Harvest  

This year we are celebrating Harvest within school by 

learning songs and poems. We are not asking for 

Harvest donations this year, as I do not feel it is fair 

to ask for food or money when we are all struggling with 

rising food and energy costs. For this year, I would like 

us to follow the motto that ‘charity begins at home’ and 

for you to look after your own families. 

The whole school will be celebrating with an assembly 

on Tuesday morning. We are using the church for our 

assembly, as it is the only space where all classes can all 

be together (our school halls are not big enough).  

On this occasion we will not be inviting parents.  
 

However, after ½ term we are restarting class 

assemblies and parents will be invited into school to 

watch these assemblies. Parents will also be invited to 

our Early Phase Christmas Concert, our Lower Phase 

Easter Concert, and our Upper Phase Summer Concert – 

all held at the church. By having phase celebrations this 

means that there are less children in church and more 

room for parents.  
 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Hay 

Head Teacher   
   

 

Dates for Diary  
 

School Photos – Friday 

21st October  

Half Term Holiday – 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th 

October  

INSET day – Monday 31st 

October, school closed 

Parent’s Evening Drop in 

(to see books) – 

Wednesday 9th November 

3:30-4:30pm    

Odd Socks Day (Anti-

Bullying week) – Monday 

14th November  

Bring a Bottle Day House 

Competition – Friday 25th 

November 

Winter Fair – Friday 2nd 

December (4:30-6:30pm) 

Christmas Jumper Day / 

Christmas Dinner and 

parties – Friday 9th 

December    

 

WORD OF THE 

WEEK - This week 

our word is 

‘OBLITERATE’ 
It is a verb – to remove, 

hide or destroy 

completely. It means to 

remove from existence. It 

means to destroy all trace, 

indication, or significance 

of something. It means to 

remove from memory or 

recognition.  
 

Synonyms: abolish, 

annihilate, black out, 

cancel, eradicate, erase, 

exterminate, wipe out  
 

E.g The tide came in and 

obliterated all the 

sandcastles on the beach.   

E.g The March snowstorm 

obliterated our hopes for 

an early Spring.  
Please ask your child 

about the word 

‘OBLITERATE’ and 

encourage them to use 

this word in their 

everyday talking  

and their  

homework.  

  

 

   

 
Congratulations to Mrs 

Fellows and her 

husband on the birth of 

their daughter on 

Wednesday. We wish you 

all the best and hope that 

there are not too many 

sleepless nights! 

PE day Class / Year group for this year  
Monday - Year 4 (Class 9 and Class 10) 

Tuesday - Year 1 (Class 3 and Class 4) and  

Year 6 (Class 13 and Class 14) 

Wednesday - Reception (class 1 and class 2)  

and Year 5 (Class 11 and Class 12) 

Thursday - Year 2 (Class 5 and Class 6)  

Friday - Year 3 (Class 7 and Class 8) 
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